
AMENDED 
AGENDA FOR THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE 

NANAIMO ATHLETIC COMMISSION 
TO BE HELD IN THE BOWEN PARK CONFERENCE ROOM 

ON WEDNESDAY, 2012-FEB-15, COMMENCING AT 12:00 NOON 
 
 
 
1. CALL THE REGULAR NANAIMO ATHLETIC COMMISSION MEETING TO 

ORDER: 
 

 

2. INTRODUCTION OF NEW NAC MEMBERS: 
 
3. INTRODUCTION OF LATE ITEMS: 

• Add Item 11 – Correspondence - E-mail correspondence from Don 
Whitefield informing NAC of alleged 
weight scale issues at a Battlefield 
Fight League event in Vernon.  
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4. ADOPTION OF AGENDA: 
 

 

5. ADOPTION OF MINUTES: 
 
(a) Minutes of the Nanaimo Athletic Commission (“NAC”) Meeting held 

Monday, 2011-SEP-21, at 12:00 noon, in the Bowen Park Conference 
Room. 

 

 

6. PRESENTATIONS:  (None.) 
 

 

7. DELEGATIONS:   
 

(a) Jay Golshani, Promoter of Battlefield Fight League, reviewing the Mixed 
Martial Arts (MMA) event at the Port Theatre, 2012-APR-27. 
 

 

8. REPORTS OF ADVISORY BODIES:  (None.) 
 

 

9. CHAIRMAN'S REPORT:  (None.) 
 

 

10. STAFF REPORTS: 
 

(a) NAC Bylaw Revisions – D. Osborne. 
 

(b) NAC Policy Revisions – D. Osborne. 
 

 

11. CORRESPONDENCE:  (Action)  (None.) 
 

CORRESPONDENCE:  (Information)   
 

 

12. OTHER BUSINESS: 
 
 (a) Application for Appointment to NAC – D. Osborne 
 

 

13. UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 
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14. QUESTION PERIOD: 
 

 

15. ADJOURNMENT: 
 
 

 

2012-FEB-09 
File:  M1-16 
G:\Admin\NanaimoAthleticCommission\2012\Meetings\NAC120215A.docx 
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From: Don Whitefield [mailto:donwhitefield@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2012 8:23 PM 
To: Darcie Osborne 
Subject: Weight Scale Issues 
 
Hi, 
Please pass this along to the persons in charge of MMA fights in Nanaimo. 
 
I just want to inform you that in last weekends Battlefield event occurred some serious weight scale issues 
creating some very unfair situations. 
 
Apparently someone from the someone re-calibrated the scale to read 4 pounds under weight shortly before 
the official weight-in. These scales are professional grade scales and should measure accurately at all 
times. There is absolutely no reason why they should be ever off by that much. 
 
Obviously being out by 4 pounds greatly effects the fairness since it is exactly those last few pounds which 
are the hardest to loose and gave anyone who did not had to cut them a huge advantage . Only a fighter 
can really appreciate the graveness of this manipulation. 
 
Who benefitted from the manipulation of the scale can be easily seen 
here: http://topmmanews.com/2012/02/11/bfl-13-weigh-in-results/ 
 
Please look into the issue to insure that no one can temper with the scale during event within your 
jurisdiction. 
 
Thank You, 
 
--  
Don Whitefield 
West Coast BJJ Inc. 
778-861-0137 
http://www.jiujitsulife.com 
http://jiujitsulife.com/blog/ 
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